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City of Buford Toilet Retrofit Program 
Single-Family Residential  --  $75 credit on City water bill per retrofit 

 

Rebates are limited to customers with single-family residential homes built in 1993 or earlier 

with toilets using 3.5 gpf or greater and will be issued on a first-come, first-serve basis subject to 

available funding.  Rebates are limited to two (2) toilet rebates per household, for a maximum of 

$150 in water bill credit. 

 

 

Toilet Retrofit Rebate Policy 

 

To be eligible for a toilet retrofit rebate, customers must: 

1. Have a City of Buford individual residential account for water service, and be up-

to-date on billing payments. 

2. Own or rent a single-family residential home built in or prior to 1993.  Age of the 

residence will be verified through tax records prior to processing of the rebate.  

3. Provide proof of purchase of an Ultra High Efficient (1.1 or less gallons per flush) 

toilet by an original receipt dated after August 6, 2024. 

4. Use the Ultra High Efficient toilet to replace an older toilet using 3.5 or greater 

gallons per flush (gpf).  

5. Agree to an installation verification visit, which may be conducted at the City’s 

option, to ensure that the Ultra High Efficient toilet(s) have been installed.  

6. Fully complete the Toilet Retrofit Program application form. Applications are 

available at Buford City Hall. 

 
Customers who are not eligible include: 

1. Customers who have already received the maximum rebate through the Toilet 

Retrofit Program.  

2. Customers who are replacing a 1.6 gallons per flush (gpf) or less toilet. 

3. Customers who are adding a new, additional toilet that is not replacing another.  

4. Customers living in a multi-family residence, and non-residential customers. 

 

This rebate is intended to encourage the purchase of ultra high efficient, water conservation 

plumbing fixtures to replace older, less efficient fixtures.  The rebate is not intended to contribute 

for sales tax, accessories, or installation costs. Approved applicants will receive their rebate 

within 3 billing cycles after their application is received.   

 

 

 


